PTFA Spring Newsletter

Thank You

A big thank you to everyone involved in getting out the falling down shed and those who heled to source and put in the new one.

Reminders

You can join the 50/50 club at any time throughout the school year.

We are pleased to see that the clothes bank is getting lots of use. Please continue to use this as it is a great way for us to earn some extra money for the school.

Upcoming Events

4th April Easter Egg hunt 18th June Fete What's Been Happening

Happening
Here we are in Spring already, where has that time gone! the PTFA have been busy fundraising with the 50/50, Xmas raffle, Xmas cards, virtual balloon racing, book sale and second hand uniform sale. Following a request from some Earth class children, back in the Autumn term, we purchased some equipment for the children to use during playtime, which we have seen them enjoying. Recently, a much needed shed has been purchased and installed and we continue to support the cost of school trips, events and swimming. There is an Easter egg hunt planned for the 4th April, our children are all working hard and we felt that they deserved a treat.

Fete

This years fete theme is vintage/traditional. As we haven't been able to have a fete for the last few years, it feels very exciting to be able to start planning. The PTFA are well under way with preparations but we always need lots of pairs of hands so if you would like to be involved please speak to one of us. you will all be getting a letter soon outlining what ites we are going to be needing. We are forever grateful for your help with events such as this, we couldn't do it without you.